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Parting Statement  
The ability to create world-class, man-made waves in the 
beautiful and windless Wisemans Ferry valley has always 
been the priority of this property development.
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the wave tech provider in 
the Product Disclosure Statement dated 5 October, 2021 and 
BALNCE, have mutually elected to terminate their relationship. 
This decision stems from several global and local economic 
conditions, as well as complicated internal and external 
challenges.
 
We maintain the utmost respect for the SurfLoch technology 
and are grateful for all the work they have completed to-date 
for our project. We can’t wait to see the magic that SurfLoch 
will inject into the Palm Springs Surf Club in the United States 
(currently under construction) when the first waves roll 
through later this year.
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